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The Cambridge Guide to Jewish History, Religion, and
Culture Judith R. Baskin 2010-07-12 The Cambridge Guide
to Jewish History, Religion, and Culture is a
comprehensive and engaging overview of Jewish life, from
its origins in the ancient Near East to its impact on
contemporary popular culture. The twenty-one essays,
arranged historically and thematically, and written
specially for this volume by leading scholars, examine
the development of Judaism and the evolution of Jewish
history and culture over many centuries and in a range
of locales. They emphasize the ongoing diversity and
creativity of the Jewish experience. Unlike previous
anthologies, which concentrate on elite groups and
expressions of a male-oriented rabbinic culture, this
volume also includes the range of experiences of
ordinary people and looks at the lives and achievements
of women in every place and era. The many illustrations,
maps, timeline, and glossary of important terms enhance
this book's accessibility to students and general
readers.
Aging, Health, and Public Policy Linda J. Waite 2004
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Italian Fascism and Developmental Dictatorship A. James
Gregor 2014-07-14 Political scientists generally have
been disposed to treat Italian Fascism--if not generic
fascism--as an idiosyncratic episode in the special
history of Europe. James Gregor contends, to the
contrary, that Italian Fascism has much in common with
an inclusive class of developmental revolutionary
regimes. Originally published in 1980. The Princeton
Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-ofprint books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton
University Press. These editions preserve the original
texts of these important books while presenting them in
durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of
the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase
access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the
thousands of books published by Princeton University
Press since its founding in 1905.
Jews, God, and History Max I. Dimont 2004-06-01 From
ancient Palestine through Europe and Asia, to America
and modern Israel, Max I. Dimont shows how the saga of
the Jews is interwoven with the story of virtually every
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nation on earth.
ABC of Clinical Electrocardiography Francis Morris
2009-04-15 Electrocardiography is an essential tool in
diagnosing cardiacdisorders. This second edition of the
ABC of ClinicalElectrocardiography allows readers to
become familiar with the widerange of patterns seen in
the electrocardiogram in clinicalpractice and covers the
fundamentals of ECG interpretation andanalysis. Fully
revised and updated, this edition includes a selfassessmentsection to aid revision and check
comprehension, clear anatomicaldiagrams to illustrate
key points and a larger format to show12-lead ECGs
clearly and without truncation. Edited and written by
leading experts, the ABC of ClinicalElectrocardiography
is a valuable text for anyone managing patientswith
heart disorders, both in general practice and in
hospitals.Junior doctors and nurses, especially those
working in cardiologyand emergency departments, as well
as medical students, will findthis a vaulable
introduction to the understanding of this keyclinical
tool.
Money and Power William D. Cohan 2011-04-12 The
bestselling author of the acclaimed House of Cards and
The Last Tycoons turns his spotlight on to Goldman Sachs
and the controversy behind its success. From the
outside, Goldman Sachs is a perfect company. The Goldman
PR machine loudly declares it to be smarter, more
ethical, and more profitable than all of its
competitors. Behind closed doors, however, the firm
constantly straddles the line between conflict of
interest and legitimate deal making, wields significant
influence over all levels of government, and upholds a
culture of power struggles and toxic paranoia. And its
clever bet against the mortgage market in 2007—unknown
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to its clients—may have made the financial ruin of the
Great Recession worse. Money and Power reveals the
internal schemes that have guided the bank from its
founding through its remarkable windfall during the 2008
financial crisis. Through extensive research and
interviews with the inside players, including current
CEO Lloyd Blankfein, William Cohan constructs a nuanced,
timely portrait of Goldman Sachs, the company that was
too big—and too ruthless—to fail.
Manual of Deixis in Romance Languages Konstanze
Jungbluth 2015-10-16 Deixis as a field of research has
generated increased interest in recent years. It is
crucial for a number of different subdisciplines:
pragmatics, semantics, cognitive and contrastive
linguistics, to name just a few. The subject is of
particular interest to experts and students,
philosophers, teachers, philologists, and psychologists
interested in the study of their language or in
comparing linguistic structures. The different deictic
structures – not only the items themselves, but also the
oppositions between them – reflect the fact that neither
the notions of space, time, person nor our use of them
are identical cross-culturally. This diversity is not
restricted to the difference between languages, but also
appears among related dialects and language varieties.
This volume will provide an overview of the field,
focusing on Romance languages, but also reaching beyond
this perspective. Chapters on diachronic developments
(language change), comparisons with other (non-)European
languages, and on interfaces with neighboring fields of
interest are also included. The editors and authors hope
that readers, regardless of their familiarity with
Romance languages, will gain new insights into deixis in
general, and into the similarities and differences among
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deictic structures used in the languages of the world.
Business Innovation Through Blockchain VINCENZO.
MORABITO 2019-02-20 This book explores the main
challenges and trends related to the use of blockchain
technology for digital business innovation with the aim
of providing practitioners with stimulating insights and
ideas. Readers will find a unified survey of current
scientific work on blockchain and related phenomena,
such as bitcoin, from a range of perspectives, including
information systems, technology management, innovation
research, computer science, and engineering. In this
way, the book links research and industry practices
suitable for use by practitioners in their day-to-day
activities and also provides an update on what academia
may offer in terms of industry proposals. The contents
are divided into three parts. After discussion of
blockchain technology and management, including impacts
on value chains and systems, governance, and security
issues, the bitcoin phenomenon and main technological
trends in the use of blockchain are addressed. The final
part presents examples of business innovation using
blockchain that are drawn from across the globe.
Throughout, the author adopts a methodologically
rigorous approach while ensuring that the text is
readily understandable for readers, regardless of their
degree of acquaintance with blockchain.
The Fifty-third chapter of Isaiah according to the
Jewish interpreters A. Neubauer 1877
Adhesion between polymers and concrete / Adhésion entre
polymères et béton H. R. Sasse 2013-11-27 Preface
Adhesion is a phenomenon architects and civil engineers
are not very familiar with. In other disciplines
knowledge about surface properties and the background of
bonding energies is also far from satisfactory;
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nevertheless there are many important· applications in
concrete engineering, where adhesion is necessary for
success and durability. These include: - coating and
painting - repair of concrete surfaces - bonding of
fresh to old concrete - crack injection - glueing of
precast elements - glueing of steel to concrete, etc. In
1981 RILEM established the technical committee 52-RAC
'Resin Adherence to Concrete'. The main aims of the
committee's work were - to collect research results and
practical experiences - to initiate and coordinate
research programs - to develop, on a scientific base,
test methods for field and for laboratory purposes. One
of the results of the committee's work is a state-ofthe-art report, which will be presented orally as a
General Report at the International Symposium ISAP '86,
and will be printed either in the RILEM journal
Materials and Structures or separately. Several test
recommendations have been elaborated and will be
prepared as drafts for the participants ofISAP '86.
These are: - direct tensile test - pull-off test direct shear test - slant shear test - four-point
bending test - dynamic loading test - thermal
compatibility test (two versions) - injectibility test.
Introduction to Medical Biometry and Statistics Raymond
Pearl 2012-07-01
Pain in Infants, Children, and Adolescents 2003
Comprehensive Electrocardiology Peter W. Macfarlane
2010-11-05 New edition of the classic complete reference
book for cardiologists and trainee cardiologists on the
theory and practice of electrocardiography, one of the
key modalities used for evaluating cardiology patients
and deciding on appropriate management strategies.
Pain Medicine R. Jason Yong 2017-03-27 This book serves
as a practical resource for pain medicine providers. It
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presents important clinical concepts while covering
critical pain medicine fundamentals. Chapters were
carefully chosen to cover common aspects of clinical
pain medicine and also follow a common format to
facilitate quick look-up. Each chapter includes a
concise discussion of the latest supporting evidence as
well as relevant case scenarios. The coverage is
clinically and board relevant, evidence-based and up-todate. It will appeal to residents preparing for the
written board examination and practitioners preparing
for board re-certification, which now occurs every 10
years. Beyond these groups, the book has the potential
to appeal to learners and practitioners around the
world; pain medicine is burgeoning globally, and there
is great need for concise, clinically relevant
resources.
Death in Jewish Life Stefan C. Reif 2014-08-27 Jewish
customs and traditions about death, burial and mourning
are numerous, diverse and intriguing. They are
considered by many to have a respectable pedigree that
goes back to the earliest rabbinic period. In order to
examine the accurate historical origins of many of them,
an international conference was held at Tel Aviv
University in 2010 and experts dealt with many aspects
of the topic. This volume includes most of the papers
given then, as well as a few added later. What emerges
are a wealth of fresh material and perspectives, as well
as the realization that the high Middle Ages saw a set
of exceptional innovations, some of which later became
central to traditional Judaism while others were
gradually abandoned. Were these innovations influenced
by Christian practice? Which prayers and poems reflect
these innovations? What do the sources tell us about
changing attitudes to death and life-after death? Are
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tombstones an important guide to historical
developments? Answers to these questions are to be found
in this unusual, illuminating and readable collection of
essays that have been well documented, carefully edited
and well indexed.
American Jewish Year Book 2019 Arnold Dashefsky
2020-07-02 Part I of each volume will feature 5-7 major
review chapters, including 2-3 long chapters reviewing
topics of major concern to the American Jewish community
written by top experts on each topic, review chapters on
"National Affairs" and "Jewish Communal Affairs" and
articles on the Jewish population of the United States
and the World Jewish Population. Future major review
chapters will include such topics as Jewish Education in
America, American Jewish Philanthropy, Israel/Diaspora
Relations, American Jewish Demography, American Jewish
History, LGBT Issues in American Jewry, American Jews
and National Elections, Orthodox Judaism in the US,
Conservative Judaism in the US, Reform Judaism in the
US, Jewish Involvement in the Labor Movement,
Perspectives in American Jewish Sociology, Recent Trends
in American Judaism, Impact of Feminism on American
Jewish Life, American Jewish Museums, Anti-Semitism in
America, and Inter-Religious Dialogue in America. Part
II-V of each volume will continue the tradition of
listing Jewish Federations, national Jewish
organizations, Jewish periodicals, and obituaries. But
to this list are added lists of Jewish Community
Centers, Jewish Camps, Jewish Museums, Holocaust
Museums, and Jewish honorees (both those honored through
awards by Jewish organizations and by receiving honors,
such as Presidential Medals of Freedom and Academy
Awards, from the secular world). We expand the Year Book
tradition of bringing academic research to the Jewish
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communal world by adding lists of academic journals,
articles in academic journals on Jewish topics, Jewish
websites, and books on American and Canadian Jews.
Finally, we add a list of major events in the North
American Jewish Community.
'Essentials of Cancer Genomic, Computational Approaches
and Precision Medicine Nosheen Masood 2020-03-20 This
book concisely describes the role of omics in precision
medicine for cancer therapies. It outlines our current
understanding of cancer genomics, shares insights into
the process of oncogenesis, and discusses emerging
technologies and clinical applications of cancer
genomics in prognosis and precision-medicine treatment
strategies. It then elaborates on recent advances
concerning transcriptomics and translational genomics in
cancer diagnosis, clinical applications, and
personalized medicine in oncology. Importantly, it also
explains the importance of high-performance analytics,
predictive modeling, and system biology in cancer
research. Lastly, the book discusses current and
potential future applications of pharmacogenomics in
clinical cancer therapy and cancer drug development.
Particle-Based Methods Eugenio Oñate 2011-02-17 The book
contains 11 chapters written by relevant scientists in
the field of particle-based methods and their
applications in engineering and applied sciences. The
chapters cover most particle-based techniques used in
practice including the discrete element method, the
smooth particle hydrodynamic method and the particle
finite element method. The book will be of interest to
researchers and engineers interested in the fundamentals
of particle-based methods and their applications.
Current Trends in Textlinguistics Wolfgang U. Dressler
2014-11-21
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Antisemitism F. Schweitzer 2003-05-29 In this
provocative book, Marvin Perry and Frederick M.
Schweitzer analyze the lies, misperceptions, and myths
about Jews and Judaism that anti-semites have propagated
throughout the centuries. Beginning with antiquity, and
continuing into the present day, the authors explore the
irrational fabrications that have led to numerous acts
of violence and hatred against Jews. The book examines
ancient and medieval myths central to the history of
anti-semitism: Jews as 'Christ-killers', instruments of
Satan, and ritual murderers of Christian children. It
also explores the scapegoating of Jews in the modern
world as conspirators bent on world domination;
extortionists who manufactured the Holocaust as a hoax
designed to gain reparation payments from Germany; and
the leaders of the slave trade that put Africa in
chains. No other book has focused its attention
exclusively on a thematic discussion of historic and
contemporary anti-semitic myths, covering such an
expansive scope of time, and allowing for such a
painstaking level of exemplification. Anti-semitism is
an essential book that will serve as a corrective to
bigotry, stereotype, and historical distortion.
A History of the Marranos Cecil Roth 1975
Skull Base Surgery of the Posterior Fossa William T.
Couldwell 2017-11-10 This text provides a comprehensive
and contemporary overview of surgical approaches to
lesions of the posterior fossa. It will serve as a
resource for neurosurgeons and otologists who treat
patients with tumors and vascular diseases of the
posterior fossa. It provides a concise review of
surgical strategies that address the most important
pathologies affecting the posterior fossa. It is richly
illustrated with photographs and illustrations of the
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surgical strategies covered. All chapters are written by
experts with world-wide recognition for their
contributions in their respective subspecialty. Skull
Base Surgery of the Posterior Fossa will be of great
utility to Neurosurgeons, Otolaryngologists, and
Radiation Therapists with an interest in diseases that
affect the posterior fossa, as well as Senior Residents
in Neurosurgery and Otolaryngology, and Fellows of Skull
Base Surgery and Otology.
Vision and Mind Alva Noe 2002-10-25 The philosophy of
perception is a microcosm of the metaphysics of mind.
Its central problems—What is perception? What is the
nature of perceptual consciousness? How can one fit an
account of perceptual experience into a broader account
of the nature of the mind and the world?—are at the
heart of metaphysics. Rather than try to cover all of
the many strands in the philosophy of perception, this
book focuses on a particular orthodoxy about the nature
of visual perception. The central problem for visual
science has been to explain how the brain bridges the
gap between what is given to the visual system and what
is actually experienced by the perceiver. The orthodox
view of perception is that it is a process whereby the
brain, or a dedicated subsystem of the brain, builds up
representations of relevant figures of the environment
on the basis of information encoded by the sensory
receptors. Most adherents of the orthodox view also
believe that for every conscious perceptual state of the
subject, there is a particular set of neurons whose
activities are sufficient for the occurrence of that
state. Some of the essays in this book defend the
orthodoxy; most criticize it; and some propose
alternatives to it. Many of the essays are classics.
Contributors G.E.M. Anscombe, Dana Ballard, Daniel
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Dennett, Fred Dretske, Jerry Fodor, H.P. Grice, David
Marr, Maurice Merleau-Ponty, Zenon Pylyshyn, Paul
Snowdon, and P.F. Strawson
Cybernetics and Systems Sergio Barile 2018-12-07 Society
is now facing challenges for which the traditional
management toolbox is increasingly inadequate. Wellgrounded theoretical frameworks, such as systems
thinking and cybernetics, offer general level
interpretation schemes and models that are capable of
supporting understanding of complex phenomena and are
not impacted by the passage of time. This book serves
the knowledge society to address the complexity of
decision making and problem solving in the 21st century
with contributions from systems and cybernetics. A
multi-disciplinary approach has been adopted to support
diversity and to develop inter- and trans-disciplinary
knowledge within the shared thematic of problem solving
and decision making in the 21st century. Its conceptual
thread is cyber/systemic thinking, and its realisation
is supported by a wide network of scientists on the
basis of a highly participative agenda. The book
provides a platform of knowledge sharing and conceptual
frameworks developed with multi-disciplinary
perspectives, which are useful to better understand the
fast changing scenario and the complexity of problem
solving in the present time.
Dun's Healthcare Reference Book 1995
Health Devices 1992
Banking 5.0 Bernardo Nicoletti 2021-07-06 Bill Gates’
quote, “Banking is necessary, but banks are not,”
showcases the opportunity for financial services digital
transformation. The next transition from industry 4.0 to
5.0 will impact all sectors, including banking. It will
combine information technology and automation, based on
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artificial intelligence, person-robot collaboration, and
sustainability. It is time to analyze this
transformation in banking deeply, so that the sector can
adequately change to the ‘New Normal’ and a wholly
modified banking model can be properly embedded in the
business. This book presents a conceptual model of
banking 5.0, detailing its implementation in processes,
platforms, people, and partnerships of financial
services organizations companies. The last part of the
book is then dedicated to future developments. Of
interest to academics, researchers, and professionals in
banking, financial technology, and financial services,
this book also includes business cases in financial
services.
Operations Management Michael A. Lewis 2019-11-26
Operations Management (OM) is a multi-faceted blend of
myriad academic andpractical disciplines – from
engineering and economics via mathematics and marketing,
to systems and psychology. To capture the state of the
art, the bookreviews contemporary and classic
scholarship in one of the oldest business and management
disciplines. To offer the reader a thought-provoking
point of entry into the selected sources, the book
curates its content as an imaginary exhibit, eachchapter
a thematic OM ‘gallery’ (process; planning and control;
people; strategy and measurement; technology) introduced
by a description of some extraordinary artefacts,
paintings, sculptures and architecture. The content has
been curated around three principles intended to benefit
the casual reader and both new and established OM
scholars. First, it incorporates works that build on, or
help to distinguish, fundamental tenets from more
transitory fads. Second, the text makes significant
efforts to try and balance the gravitational pull of the
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factory, (even though this may not offer an accurate
representation of the majority of the field) and third,
to try to keep managerial rather than technical/
analytical concerns to the fore. This concise book
provides a useful overview of current and classic OM
research. Written by a leading authority, it is intended
to be a valuable and engaging resource for both students
and scholars of business.
Nutrition and Immunity Maryam Mahmoudi 2019-07-30 This
volume provides readers with a systematic assessment of
current literature on the link between nutrition and
immunity. Chapters cover immunonutrition topics such as
child development, cancer, aging, allergic asthma, food
intolerance, obesity, and chronic critical illness. It
also presents a thorough review of microflora of the gut
and the essential role it plays in regulating the
balance between immune tolerance and inflammation.
Written by experts in the field, Nutrition and Immunity
helps readers to further understand the importance of
healthy dietary patterns in relation to providing
immunity against disorders and offering readily
available immunonutritional programming in clinical
care. It will be a valuable resource for dietitians,
immunologists, endocrinologists and other healthcare
professionals.
STORY OF MILAN Ella Noyes 2016-08-28 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important, and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact,
and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the work. This work is in
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the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of
the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact,
this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Lexicon Grammaticorum Harro Stammerjohann 1996 The
"Lexicon Grammaticorum" is a comprehensive reference
book that provides information on the lives and work of
all scholars and thinkers throughout the world who have
concerned themselves down the ages with the study and
description of language. The "Lexicon" contains articles
on more than 1,500 representatives of the world's
linguistic traditions, written by 422 authors from 27
countries. Generally, an article consists of a
biography, an abstract of the linguist's achievements,
including his or her influence, and a two-part
bibliography, listing first his or her writings, then
those about him or her. Whenever possible, the
references are complete; where the works are two
numerous for them all to be listed, as is often the case
with more recent linguists, only the main titles appear,
with references to already existing bibliographies. The
aim of the "Lexicon" is twofold: namely to provide
access to the history of linguistics through its most
important representatives and to combine the world's
diverse linguistic traditions in one book, thus showing
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what is individual and is universal in human thought
about language.
Suffolk Surnames Nathaniel Ingersoll Bowditch 1857
Jewish Manuscript Cultures Irina Wandrey 2017-12-18
Hebrew manuscripts are considered to be invaluable
documents and artefacts of Jewish culture and history.
Research on Hebrew manuscript culture is progressing
rapidly and therefore its topics, methods and questions
need to be enunciated and reflected upon. The case
studies assembled in this volume explore various fields
of research on Hebrew manuscripts. They show
paradigmatically the current developments concerning
codicology and palaeography, book forms like the scroll
and codex, scribes and their writing material, patrons,
collectors and censors, manuscript and book collections,
illuminations and fragments, and, last but not least,
new methods of material analysis applied to manuscripts.
The principal focus of this volume is the material and
intellectual history of Hebrew book cultures from
antiquity to the Middle Ages and Early Modern Period,
its intention being to heighten and sharpen the reader’s
understanding of Jewish social and cultural history in
general.
Jews and Judaism in the United States Marc Lee Raphael
1983
Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.)
First multi-year cumulation covers six years: 1965-70.
The Clinical Handbook of Biofeedback Inna Z. Khazan
2013-03-12 A practical guide to the clinical use of
biofeedback, integrating powerful mindfulness
techniques. A definitive desk reference for the use of
peripheral biofeedback techniques in psychotherapeutic
settings, backed by a wealth of clinical research
Introduces mindfulness and acceptance techniques and
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shows how these methods can be incorporated into
biofeedback practice Step-by-step instructions provide
everything a clinician needs to integrate biofeedback
and mindfulness including protocols, exemplar logs for
tracking symptoms, and sample scripts for mindfulness
exercises Includes scientifically robust treatment
protocols for a range of common problems including
headaches, hypertension and chronic pain
Drug Safety Data: How to Analyze, Summarize and
Interpret to Determine Risk Michael J. Klepper
2010-10-25 Drug Safety Data: How to Analyze, Summarize
and Interpret to Determine Risk was selected for The
First Clinical Research Bookshelf - Essential reading
for clinical research professionals by the Journal of
Clinical Research Best Practices. Drug Safety Data: How
to Analyze, Summarize and Interpret to Determine Risk
provides drug safety/pharmacovogilance professionals,
pharmaceutical and clinical research scientists,
statisticians, programmers, medical writers, and
technicians with an accessible, practical framework for
the analysis, summary and interpretation of drug safety
data. The only guide of its kind, Drug Safety Data: How
to Analyze, Summarize and Interpret to Determine Risk is
an invaluable reference for pre- and post-marketing risk
assessment. With decades of pharmaceutical research and
drug safety expertise, authors Dr. Klepper and Dr.
Cobert discuss how quality planning, safety training,
and data standardization result in significant cost,
time, and resource savings. Through illustrative, stepby-step instruction, Drug Safety Data: How to Analyze,
Summarize and Interpret to Determine Risk is the
definitive guide to drug safety data analysis and
reporting. Key features include: * Step-by-step
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instruction on how to analyze, summarize and interpret
safety data for mandatory governmental safety reports *
Pragmatic tips...and mistakes to avoid * Simple
explanations of what safety data are collected, and what
the data mean * Practical approaches to determining a
drug effect and understanding its clinical significance
* Guidance for determining risk throughout the lifecycle
of a drug, biologic or nutraceutical * Examples of userfriendly data displays that enhance safety signal
identification * Ways to improve data quality and reduce
the time, resources and costs involved in mandatory
safety reporting * Relevant material for the required
training of drug safety/pharmacovigilance professionals
* SPECIAL FEATURE: Actual examples of an Integrated
Analysis of Safety (IAS) -used in the preparation of the
Integrated Summary of Safety (ISS) and the Summary of
Clinical Safety (SCS) reports -, and the Periodic Safety
Update Report (PSUR)
Mycotoxins in Feed and Food Chain Filippo Rossi
2021-01-21 The book deals with mycotoxins, their
presence in various types of food, and how to prevent
their presence in food . In addition to well-known
molecules, such as aflatoxins or fumonisins, some
contributors have dealt with emerging mycotoxins (e.g.,
alternaria toxins, botryodiplodin). Readers of the book
can also find a new approach to reducing aflatoxins and
fumonisins in food. In conclusion, the book presents
both new mycotoxins and new information on old
mycotoxins.
The Forerunners Robert P. Swierenga 2018-02-05 A
detailed history of the immigration of Dutch Jews to the
United States and to the whole American diaspora.
Travels and Adventures of the Rev. Joseph Wolff Joseph
Wolff 1860
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